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Dear Woolwich Township Council,

| am writing to ask for your reconsideration in the removal of Middlebrook Bridge with funds
allocated for it’s rehabilitation in recognition of it’s Heritage importance as one of only four
remaining steel truss bridges in this area. When we lose historic craftsmanship such as is
found in this structure, we lose our understanding of the traditional building skills that are

significant for future generations to learn from.

Sincerely,



